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Item No.     14.3.3            
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

� Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  October 3, 2017 

Subject:  Study on HRM Routes for Possible High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) Lanes 

Motion for Council to Consider: Request a staff report to find HRM routes that could have High 
Occupancy Vehicle Lanes (HOV) Lanes assigned for 2 plus occupancy, electric/hybrid/cabs/public 
transport vehicles. 
 
 

Reason: Traffic continues to ‘bottleneck’ and cause localized interruption on vehicular traffic across the 
Municipality. Consideration of HOV lanes might provide an opportunity to alleviate heavy traffic 
congestion as well as provide environmental benefits.    
 
 

Outcome Sought: Staff report to consider HRM routes that could benefit from HOV lanes and are a 
possibility to move forward with.  
 
 
 
 

Councillor Richard Zurawski 
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